
Goulburn Mission  
P o Box 11, 
Goulburn NSW 2580 
 

36 Verner St Goulburn. 
 

Ph 02 62399863 
Email goulburn@cg.org.au 

Office hours: 8.30-12.30pm  
      

Baptism Enrolment Information. 
 

 1. Book date for Baptism, through the Office.  
   

 2. Attend Enrolment Night. (Complete form, Names, Godparents, Religion etc ) 
3rd Wed. of the month.7.30pm Parish Meeting Room, Verner St.  
*On the night you will need the correct spelling of all names/ & Godparents also 
their Religion for completion of forms. 

 

3. Baby Presentation (for welcome and blessing). Attend a Mass, prior to Baptism. 
 *You will need to pick a time and date at the Enrolment night.  

(4th Weekend of the month)                    Mass Times: 
Sts Peter & Paul’s  Saturday Vigil 6.pm Sept-April 

         5.00pm (Winter May-Aug.) 

Our Lady of Fatima  7.00am Sunday 

Sts Peter & Paul’s   10.00am Sunday  
Please sit at the front of the church for the Presentation. 

 

4. Baptism Mass/ Service.  Please arrive 10 minutes before commencing time. 
Sit at the front of the Church, don’t forget your candle. 
 

Babies who are to be Baptised, and not living in Goulburn please note: 
Require a letter from your Parish Priest, (as a courtesy) and you may join in with their 
Baptism Preparation. 
I will send you a form, please complete and return with your letter from the Priest, for the 
enrolment to be confirmed. 

 

Godparents: You must have at least 1 Catholic Godparent, who has been confirmed and is 
over the age of 16. You may have others- they are listed as Christian Witnesses.  
They have to be Baptised in a Christian Church.  (Maximum 2 Godparents) 
**The Godparent -Please provide a copy of your Baptism Certificate, to be bought along on 
the enrolment night. If they do not have a copy, contact the parish secretary for one please. 
 

Candles: You will need to supply a candle.  
Cover the end please, so wax can’t drip on the floor. (In a container would be suitable.) 
Suitable Candles are available on the enrolment night and from the Parish office for $8. 
 

Marriage: If you have not been married in a Catholic Church, your Marriage is not considered 
Sacramental, and therefore considered as “irregular” in the Church’s understanding of Marriage. 
Such a marriage on your part may have been an oversight, lack of understanding. If you would 
like to be able to “fix this up” or know more about this, please talk to Fr Joshy privately. You can 
make an appointment through the Parish office. 
 
The Baptism is booked in for:_______________________________________ 
upon confirmation of enrolment preparation. 
 

WITH COMPLIMENTS 
 

Sharon Cashman 
Parish Secretary 


